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23rd November 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Christmas Singing Events 
 
This year because of Covid-19 and the current restrictions in place we are having to alter our 
usual festive celebrations in school.  However, we still wanted you to have the opportunity to join 
in the festivities with your child.  Each class will be performing a Christmas singing outdoor event 
to which parents are invited to attend at 3.00pm on their allocated day.  Children will be standing 
on the playground (or in the case of rain in our two outdoor classrooms) and parents are invited to 
stand to watch on the playground.    
 
Please see below the day when each year group will perform: 
 

Year 1 Tuesday 7th December 3.00pm 
 

Early Years (Reception)   Wednesday 8th December 3.00pm 
 

Year 2  Thursday 9th December 3.00pm 
 

Year 3 and Year 4  
 

Friday 10th December 3.00pm 
 

 
Please arrive just prior to 3.00pm and wait by the normal gates to enter the playground.  Please do 
not line up at the gates before 3.15pm on the days when your child is not performing to allow easy 
access to the school grounds for those in the audience that day. 
 
We are asking children to bring hats and scarves and a coat on this day to wrap up warm for the 
carol singing.  This event will continue whatever the weather – children will be undercover but we 
ask in the event of poor weather parents bring umbrellas. 
 
Please note that in the event of a rise in positive Covid-19 cases within year groups this event may 
be cancelled for certain classes.  
  
We hope that you are able to join us on the day and enjoy a festive sing song! 
 
Regards  
Mrs J Wass 
Headteacher 


